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DATES OF SPRING 2022 SEMESTER:

2/14/22 - 5/6/22

​Spring break: No workshops March 14 - 18, 2022

​Haven't Received Your

​Schedule with Zoom links?

CHECK YOUR SPAM/ JUNK FOLDER

​If you still do not have the zoom schedule,

please contact us and we will resend it to you directly.

OLLI ASSISTANCE

Email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

Monday - Friday from 8:30am-4:30pm

A MESSAGE FROM THE OLLI
EXECUTIVE COUNCIL PRESIDENT

On February 23, 2022 at our Executive Council Meeting,
Mr. Tim Murphy from the Stony Brook Foundation will be attending our
meeting to answer our questions.
The $2 million endowment that the Osher Foundation has granted to our
OLLI Program at Stony Brook University is managed by the Stony Brook
Foundation. We have a lot of questions we would like answered, and
hopefully Mr. Murphy will be able to provide some, if not all, of the
answers.  If you have any questions for Mr. Murphy, please forward them
to me at mfhance@aol.com. We are going to have one person ask the



questions so we can keep it organized.  

I look forward to receiving the questions, and having Mr. Murphy speak
at our Executive Council Meeting on February 23rd.

Regards,
Mary Hance, President, OLLI Executive Council 

OPEN POSITIONS!

JOIN THE OLLI EXECUTIVE COUNCIL
Want to use your life experiences to enhance and
expand our OLLI Program?

Want to meet new friends and have some fun?

Click Here For More
Details

IMPORTANT INFO FROM WORKSHOP LEADERS:
Rick Rubin & Bob DeCostanzo

To All OLLI Members,

We would like to extend an invitation to join us for the Spring semester
workshop SHTISEL, A HASSAIDIC SOAP OPERA…..While this class will
cover season 2, there’s plenty of time between now and then to catch up.
Simply watch season 1, streaming on NETFLIX at your convenience. We
have a nice core of followers who will welcome your participation.
​ZOOM in with us Friday Feb 18th at noon.

Rick Rubin & Bob DeCostanzo (Deco)

HELP DEVON WIN SBU'S GRADUATE
STUDENT OF THE YEAR!!

If you have worked with Devon or she has helped you in
any way throughout these past 2 years, I ask that you
kindly consider sharing a letter of support to accompany
her nomination! Letters can be up to 1 page long and the more detailed,
the better!
Please send all letters of support to: breanne.delligatti@stonybrook.edu
no later than Monday, February 21, 2022

Best,
Breanne Delligatti, OLLI at SBU Program Director



Click Here to read more about
Devon

VIRTUAL SPECIAL EVENT TRIPS
​presented by the Travel & Leisure Committee

KENAI FJORDS NATIONAL PARK presents:
Glacier Detectives

Friday, 2/18/22
3:30pm

A park ranger will share the incredible beauty
and impressive glacial features of Kenai Fjords
National Park and will discuss the glaciation,
glacier landforms and the difference between
an icefield and an icesheet.

Cost: this is a FREE event but space is limited

MORE
INFO

REGISTER
NOW

DID YOU MISS THE LECTURE?

OLLI LECTURE SERIES:
HELEN HARRISON

Piccaso in Pollock

View Lecture from
1/20/22

Passcode: OLLI-HARRISON012022
*passcode is case sensitive

OLLI Member Kathee Kelson shared the following :



Do you know someone who would
enjoy and benefit from an online
program designed to creatively engage
those living with Alzheimer’s disease
and other forms of memory loss? Join
the Long Island Museum
on: February 15th at 2 pm 
Virtual Afternoons@LIM, an In

the Moment program for those with
memory loss and their care partners.  

Learn More

Committee meetings are open to all OLLI members and we welcome you
​to join us and get involved in everything that OLLI has to offer!

OLLI EXECUTIVE COUNCIL MEETING
Wed, 2/23/22 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 950 5903 7886
Passcode: 441117

Join
Meeting

TRAVEL & LEISURE COMMITTEE MEETING
Fri, 2/25/22 at 1:30pm
Meeting ID: 920 8883 2714
Passcode: 994602

Join
Meeting

MEMBER RELATIONS COMMITTEE
MEETING
Wed, 3/2/22 at 3:30pm
Meeting ID: 937 9919 1379
Passcode: 280071

Join
Meeting

SBU Department of Neurology Needs Your Help!
Researchers at Stony Brook Medicine need your input on an emergency care
research study of bleeding in the brain. Stony Brook University Hospital is joining
researchers at more than 100 other hospitals across the United States and other
countries to conduct a research study of bleeding in the brain called FASTEST. This
research study may affect you or someone you know, and we need to find out ahead



of time what the community thinks about it. THANK YOU for your help and time in
completing this survey.
 
There are no known risks involved in participating in this survey. Your participation
in this survey is completely voluntary. You can scroll down to view a brief video (~ 2
minutes) (click on the picture of an arm receiving medication) and then complete
the survey by using the link below. For more info, please contact the study team
listed.  

Survey link: https://www.buildclinical.com/study/stonybrook-fastest 
Study Contact: FASTEST_trial@stonybrookmedicine.edu or (631) 444-9083

Read the Latest Covid-19 Guidance SBU Black History Month Events

SBU Hospital Mall
Walkers Program

Returns!

For More Info

Zuccaire Gallery:
Stony Brook and
​Global Sixties​

For More Info

Tai-Chi for Fall
Prevention

For More Info

TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on

the 1st & 15th of every month

Breanne & Liz Have New

Cell Phone Numbers

Call or Text Us!
Breanne (631) 356-3912
Liz (631) 356-3725

Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University

S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences

Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304

(631) 632-6554

E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website
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